
Weather Radio Receiver Recall from Oregon Scientific 
 
Oregon Scientific Incorporated, in cooperation with the U.S. 

Consumer Product Safety Commission, is voluntarily recalling 

four of its Weather Radio receivers.  The recalled products 

are model numbers WR103NX, WR108, WRB308, and WRB308J.  

Refer to the model number listed on the back casing of the 

unit to determine whether your product is affected.  The 

radios are being recalled because they could fail to receive 

National Weather Service alert signals in certain areas of 

the country.  Consumers should not rely on the recalled 

weather radios to receive emergency alert information.  If 

you own one of the affected radios, you should contact 

Oregon Scientific for instructions on returning the radio to 

receive a free replacement. 

 

Owners of model numbers WR103NX, WR108, WRB308, or WRB308J 

should call Oregon Scientific at 800-203-4921 between 8 a.m. 

and 5 p.m. Pacific Time, Monday through Friday, or visit the 

firm’s Website at www2.oregonscientific.com.  This recall is 

ONLY for the Oregon Scientific Weather Radio receiver models 

listed above.   

 

 


